
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
  
FROM: SARA PEER, ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT 
  
SUBJECT: APPOINTMENT TO CANNON VALLEY TRAIL BOARD 
  
DATE: JUNE 19, 2018 
  
BACKGROUND 
  
There is currently a vacancy on the Cannon Valley Trail Board.  Nate Watson is 
interested in this position.  Mayor Robinson recommends the appointment of 
Nate Watson to the Cannon Valley Trail Board. 
 


